
 

15th February 2021 

 

Business Continuity at PFL 

 

Dear Valued Customers, 

 

Following the NZ Government announcement that Auckland was to commence level 3 covid-19 alert 

since 0001hrs this morning and for at least 3 days, we wanted to convey to you that business goes on 

at PFL. 

 

As an essential service provider, our duty is to ensure that the vessels we operate continue to service 

our pacific markets and vital supplies continue to efficiently move. 

 

Our Auckland office will be operating with staff working remotely from this morning. All our our 

shipping schedules & notices are available on our website www.pacificforumline.com.  Our office 

phones have been rerouted to our mobile phones. 

 

We wish you all well for the coming days and look forward to resuming normal operating conditions 

as soon as is possible. 

 

Thank you for your continued support. 

 

Sincerely,  

 

Pacific Forum Line 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

http://www.pacificforumline.com/

